
OFFICIAL NOTICE –
CARNEGIE BOROUGH

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
(CONDITIONAL USE)

Council  shall  hold  a  Public
Hearing  on  July  8,  2024,  at
5:30 PM to inform and take
public  comment  on  the
proposed  conditional  use
application  submitted  by
Kimberly Currie (Applicant) for
302 3rd Street, Carnegie, PA
15106  (Personal  Service-D2
Zoning District). If persons with
a disability wish to attend and
require  auxiliary  aid,  service,
or  other  accommodation  to
participate please contact the
Borough  office
(412-276-1414).


